
Child Allowance to be Paid Out in August 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The amount for June and July will be paid out on Wed 13 August. Those who submitted 
a new application or notice of current status (現況届, genkyo todoke) from mid-July 

onwards will receive payment from September onwards. 
 
In principle, the payments begin from the month following the application date. Retroactive 
payments are not made, so please ensure you apply promptly (except for applications 
made within 15 days of the day after childbirth or planned moving-out date).  

 
Note: If you received a notice from the city in June requesting submission of a notice of 
current status and have not yet submitted it, please do so as soon as possible. 
 
Inquiries 
Childcare Support Divisions (Aoi Ward �����054-221-1093, Suruga Ward �����054-287-8674, 
Shimizu Ward �����054-354-2120)  
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